1982

Eighteenth Annual Convention
May 14-16, 1982

Holiday Inn

Frisco

Officers

Pres. — Ed Tyler

Pres. Elect — Joe Brice

First Vice Pres. — Nick Keelan
Second Vice Pres. — Bob Jeffrey
Rec. Sec. — Bob Martin

Exec. Sec. — Dick Brickley
Northeast Rep. — Ted Worth
Southeast Rep. — Larry Trujillo
Western Rep. — Gary Ambrosier
Newsletter Editor — Steve Newton
Immediate Past Pres. — Byron Ware
Marching Coordinator - Don Burdeaux

Highlights

First year for two All-State Jazz Bands. One band for the small schools and one for the large
ones. Both bands performed the final concert of the 1982 convention. The exhibits and many
of the clinics were at the hotel and most performances took place at Summit High School.
First year for the CBA Exemplary Band Award. Fourteen schools in Colorado qualified for
and received the award.

Concerts were performed by:

Vikan Junior H.S (Brighton). — Stan Unruh

Longmont H.S. Symphonic Band — Gary Stollsteimer

Telluride School Band — Joan Tigai

Freed M.S. (Pueblo) — Michael DeLuca

Lake County H.S. Concert Band — Gary Welch

Thornton H.S. Jazz Band — Dennis Sulivan

All-State Jazz Bands — Eddie Williams (small schools), Willie Hill (large schools)

There were 154 members of CBA listed in the 1982 convention handbook. However, the
number of members attending the convention was not encouraging. The change of site and
time of year for the convention was not increasing attendance. It was decided to move the
convention to Vail for the 1983 convention.




